
 

Prevention of Sterilised Cats Being Imported to Cocos (Keeling) Islands Policy 

 

Responsible Officer See local law 

 

Policy Statement 

Cats on Home and West Islands have become an increasing problem over the years, 

with many of the domestic cats, through neglect becoming feral, causing a nuisance. 

Objective 

To prevent the importation of cats to Cocos Islands and to control the existing cat 

problem. 

 

Guidelines 

Until further review, no approval will be given for the importation of cats. New cat 

control as passed by Council. 
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Relevant Delegations  

Council Adoption Date unknown Resolution # unknown 

Reviewed/Modified Date 26/3/2014 Resolution # 41/2014 
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